
What’s your name?

       

What do you look like?

   

My name is ... .

      

I have got ... hair.
I have got ... eyes.

  



What is your favourite
colour?

        

What is your favourite
food?

 

My favourite colour is ... .

        

My favourite food is ... .

 



What is your favourite
drink?

      

What is your favourite
animal?

  

My favourite drink is ... .

       

My favourite animal is ...

  



What is your favourite
number?

    

What is your favourite
subject at school?

  

My favourite number is ...

       

My favourite subject is ...

  



How many people are in
your family?

        

Have you got a pet?

     

We are ... people in our
familiy.

       

Yes, I have got a ... .
No, I haven’t.

   



What is your favourite
book?

What is your favourite
game?

   

My favourite book is ... .

       

My favourite game is ... .

  



What is your mother’s
name?

   

What is your father’s
name?

My mother’s name is ... .

         

My father’s name is ... .

         



Have you got a sister?

          

Have you got a brother?

          

Yes, I have a sister.
No, I haven’t.

               

Yes, I have a brother.
No, I haven’t.

                



Do you like homework?

 

What is your favourite
song?

   

Yes, I do.
No, I don’t.

  

My favourite song is ... .

   



What is your favourite
activity?

   

What is your favourite
programme on TV?

     

My favourite activity
is ... .

   

My favourite programme
on TV is ... .

         



What is your favourite
day of the week?

       

Who is your best friend?

         

My favourite day of the
week is ... .

           

My best friend is ... .

           



What is your favourite
fruit?

      

What do you like for
breakfast?

   

My favourit fruit is ...

       

I like ... for breakfast.

     



What’s the weather
today?

   

     

When is your birthday?

     

It’s ... today.

      
sunny  cloudy  rainy  snowy  stormy

My birthday is in ... .

     


